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	National Flight Attendant 

Duty/Rest/Fatigue Survey

	Dear Flight Attendant,

Recently, you should have received an invitation to take a congressionally mandated survey of flight attendant fatigue that is being conducted by the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA). The invitation was only mailed to a small number of flight attendants from your airline, so it is very important that you respond.  The survey is anonymous and voluntary. 
The results obtained from this survey will be delivered to congress and are intended to provide information to FAA policy makers regarding flight attendant rest and duty time. If you have not completed the survey, please take the opportunity to do so now. 

Call (405) 954-1594 to request a paper copy of the survey or you may complete the survey on-line via the Internet at the following web address:  #WebAddress#

Enter the following User ID when prompted:  #UserID#

Thank you for your participation.


